
From: LaJeunesse, Kristen<Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>
Sent on:Wednesday, October 9, 2024 4:13:10 PM
To: GMCB - Health Systems Finances<GMCB.HealthSystemsFinances@vermont.gov>; Foster,

Owen<Owen.Foster@vermont.gov>; Barrett, Susan<Susan.Barrett@vermont.gov>; Barber,
Michael<Michael.Barber@vermont.gov>; Walsh, Thom<Thom.Walsh@vermont.gov>; Murman,
David<David.Murman@vermont.gov>; Lunge, Robin<Robin.Lunge@vermont.gov>; Holmes,
Jessica A.<Jessica.A.Holmes@vermont.gov>; Hengstler, Mark<Mark.Hengstler@vermont.gov>;
LaJeunesse, Kristen<Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>

Subject: Public Comment: Hospital Budget 2024-10-09T16:13:06Z

A new GMCB Public Comment has been received.

Submit Time: 2024-10-09T16:13:06Z

Name: Danila Dinan
Affiliation: UVMMC
Town/City: Burlington

Topic: Hospital Budget

Comment: Why would you penalize UVMMC for providing care to more patients. The hospital tries to
accommodate as many patient as possible and yet that is bad things while the population is growing. It is still
very hard to get an appointment as a patient yet you are forcing them to cut service, is there any consideration
on how that would impact the average Vermonter?

Post Comment: Yes


